

Nathaniel J. Williams President/CEO HumanWorks Affiliates, Inc. 1655 Valley Center Parkway – Suite 150 Bethlehem, PA 18017

July 6, 2007

Dear Nathaniel:

Thank you for doing a presentation to my graduate class as part of your Frederick Douglass Scholar Lecture Series at Kutztown University entitled *Critical Race Theory and Change in Education*. The topic was most appropriate for the course entitled Change in Education.

The students appreciated your insights on the life of Frederick Douglass and your comments on critical race theory opened their eyes and presented a new perspective on the topic. Additional discussions related to your talk ensued in the classes that followed as we discussed a variety of related issues.

Thank you again for the opportunity to share your expertise with the class.

Good luck with your doctorate and that new baby.

Sincerely,

Kathleen A. Dolgos, Ed.D

Chairperson
Department of Secondary Education
College of Education
Kutztown University of Pennsylvania

Harhlun a. Dolgos

JUL 1 0 2007